
From: Louise Lewis  
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 12:31 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2024/1156/T 33 Highgate West Hill 
 
It is not totally clear where these trees are. Highgate West Hill has not been 
marked and the West Hill Park Estate only has one road marked, so it is 
difficult to know where it is. 
  
40% seems a large reduction in the size of the yews and, if they provide 
screening fo the Russian Trade Delegation buildings, the Russian Trade 
Delegation might well object to such a reduction. It is equally unclear whether 
they would welcome people reducing the yews laterally, on their side 
The sycamores are tall semi-mature trees making a significant contribution to 
local visual amenity and habitat. I 4 metre reduction seems excessive. 
 
Louise Lewis 
Highgate Neighbourhood Forum 
 


